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On 8 February 2012, the EU Policies Committee expressed a favourable opinion, recommending however that complementarities between the instrument for democracy and human rights and the stability instrument should be kept with respect to partnership actions, so as to avoid inconsistency or overlapping. The Committee also noted that conditions relating to human rights and fundamental liberties requested of partners should be related to the baseline level of such countries and should be subject to ongoing bilateral dialogue and negotiations.
On 3 April 2012, the Foreign Affairs Committee passed a favourable opinion, recommending that – in the framework of human rights protection policies – reporting and progress and implementation information to the European Parliament and national governments on the use of funds under such instrument should be stepped up.

 
